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You are invited to comment on DDOT’s proposed plans to build a new bus maintenance, storage, 
and operations center on the existing Coolidge Terminal site at 1044 Schaefer Highway in Detroit. 

DDOT and the Federal Transit Administration have prepared an Environmental Assessment (EA) including a Section 4(f) 
Evaluation to evaluate the potential benefits and impacts of the Coolidge Terminal Replacement Project. DDOT is hosting 
the public hearing to present the findings of the EA and receive public comments. DDOT staff will be available to answer 
questions. Comments on the EA may be made verbally or in writing during the public hearing on February 16, 2023 or by 
phone, mail, or email between February 1 and March 2, 2023. The EA will be available for review in person at Chaney/Detroit 
Public Library, 1601 Grand River Avenue in Detroit, as well as at DDOT’s office at 100 Mack Ave. in Detroit, and at the Federal 
Transit Administration Region- 200 West Adams Street, Suite 320 Chicago, IL 60606, beginning February 1, 2023.

Thursday, February 16, 2023 / 5:00pm 
El-Beth-El Temple Church 13922 Schaefer Hwy (between Schoolcraft and Compass)

Or join via Zoom:
Zoom Meeting ID: 873 7373 3357
Call-In Number: 1 (312) 626-6799
Link: https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/87373733357

For a look at our latest updates, please visit www.detroitmi.gov/Coolidge.

Comments may be submitted by:

Email: DDOTcomments@detroitmi.gov
Phone: (313) 933-1300 or 7-1-1 (TTY)

Detroit Department of Transportation
ATTN:Coolidge Project Public Comment
100 Mack Ave., Detroit, MI 48201

Mail:


